
From: Karen Matthews
To: Karen Matthews
Subject: T Krauskopf Vaccine status collection of employees
Date: February 17, 2022 10:26:14 AM

-----Original Message-----
From: Tabitha Krauskopf < >
Sent: February 17, 2022 7:41 AM
To: Superintendent <Superintendent@sd68.bc.ca>; Secretary-Treasurer <SecretaryTreasurer@sd68.bc.ca>; Human
Resources Executive Director <HR-ExecutiveDirector@sd68.bc.ca>; Charlene Mckay
<Charlene.Mckay@sd68.bc.ca>; Greg Keller <Greg.Keller@sd68.bc.ca>; Jessica Stanley
<Jessica.Stanley@sd68.bc.ca>; Chantel O'neill <Chantel.Oneill@sd68.bc.ca>; Elaine Wilkinson
<Elaine.Wilkinson@sd68.bc.ca>; Tania Brzovic <Tania.Brzovic@sd68.bc.ca>; Stephanie Higginson
<Stephanie.Higginson@sd68.bc.ca>; Bill Robinson <Bill.Robinson@sd68.bc.ca>
Subject: Vaccine status collection of employees

Dear Scott Saywell,
Mark Walsh,
Shawn Johnston,
Charlene McKay,
Greg Keller,
Jessica Stanley,
Chantel O’Neill,
Elaine Wilkinson,
Tasha Brzovic,
Stephanie Higginson,
Bill  Robinson

I am writing to you as a parent and concerned citizen regarding the vaccine status collection of your employees. 
This is an overreach and sets a precedent for future overreach. There is no instance where people must share their
personal private medical history and it is disappointing that elected trustees are supporting this. At this point there
has been much time and money wasted. On data collection and it really is pointless.

1)everyone will get Omicron - what is the end goal here?
2) what happened to natural immunity? Many folks have had COVID and recovered.
3)why would only this unvaccinated be tested? Everyone can spread the virus. There is no logic here.

This has been some of the most difficult years for many families. People deserve to work, children deserve their
teachers. It is time to move forward.

Tabitha Krauskopf

Sent from my iPhone
****************************** CAUTION: External Message ******************************
________________________________

This e-mail is privileged, confidential, subject to copyright, not intended for distribution, and may not be reproduced
without the authority of the sender. Along with privileged information of the organization, this email may contain
confidential personal information about students, their families or employees of NLPS. Receivers of this email are
reminded that they must not forward confidential personal information to anyone who is not authorized to receive it.
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distribute or copy this email. Any unauthorized use or disclosure is prohibited.
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